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Tendering Process Technical Advice

Copenhagen Malmö Port is soliciting tenders for technical advisory services
to the developer for upcoming projects in Ydre Nordhavn - Copenhagen over
the next four years (with an option for a two-year extension). This will relate
to technical advice concerning the establishment of a new container terminal
with associated facilities and infrastructure, the establishment of offices,
administrative facilities and space for relevant governmental authorities. CMP
desires to enter into two parallel framework agreements with two different
advisors. CMP is expected to enter into the framework agreements in January
2021. We will publish the call for tenders via Kammeradvokaten’s tender
portal, Digitale Udbud/Digital Tendering System, which is automatically
linked to TED: https://ted.europa.eu/udl?uri=TED:NOTICE:440391-
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